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Important Community News 

The Community Center work out room and billiards room will be closed as of March 18th until 

further notice. 

No one will be allowed to take out tables /chairs until further notice.   

The Community Center will remain open, but all activities, meetings or gatherings of more than 10 

people will be prohibited! 

The pool, tennis courts, and other outdoor activities will remain available.  

 

Thank you for your consideration and understanding at this unusually trying time, as we keep the 

safety of everyone in mind. 

 

 

The Club Corner 

Take out food is available from 11-7.  For more information, refer to the club's website- 

westminster-golf.com 

 

 


